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SHERMANBOARD OF EDUCATION
SHERMAN, CONNECTICUT 06784

BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING - MARCH 1, 2023
LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER

6:00 PM

A Budget Committee Meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mr. Laughlin at
6:01 PM on March 1, 2023 in the Library Media Center at The Sherman School.

1. PRESENT
For the Board: Mr. Vogt, Mr. Laughlin, Mr. Philipakos, and Mrs. Febbraio
Administration: Dr. Cosentino, Dr. Fernand, Dr. Fildes, and Dr. Leekin

2. DISCUSSION
Mr. Laughlin discussed the changes. Will now have a MS center, PreK-2 and Grades 3-5 areas.

The building will have new locker rooms with showers which will be positive for the Sherman
community.

Discussed the need to revisit safety and security procedures when we have the PreK-2 students
on the lower level.

Team has made every effort to be efficient and effective in decision making.

There is approximately 6000 square feet of usage for the Town.

There is no pool in the redesign of The Sherman School.

Total Education Building: 68,960 square feet

Use for the Town: 6,017 square feet

A recommendation will be made to the BOE tonight at the monthly meeting.

3. ADJOURNMENT
Meeting adjourned at 6:44 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Sherman Board of Education
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